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CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 11th February 2022 

Yr 5 Football Tournament                                                                     

Our Yr 5 footballers took part in the Shelley Pyramid football tournament at 5core 

earlier this week.  They won 3 of their 4 matches and came a very creditable 4th out of 

10 overall.  They played with excellent team spirit, praising and encouraging each other.  

Well done team it was a fantastic effort. 

 

New Teaching Assistant                                                                        

Miss Caroline Biggs will be joining us after half term following our recent recruitment 

process.  She is a very experienced Teaching Assistant who will primarily be working across 

Class Eagle and Class Puffin.  We are very much looking forward to welcoming Miss Biggs to 

our school and have no doubt that she will be an asset to our team. 

 

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing 

abuse or neglect please contact:                                                     

Children’s Social Care – Duty and Advice Team:  01484 456848 

For more information about safeguarding children visit:                   

www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk 

The Safeguarding Leads for this school are:                                                 

Maggie Walker and Marina Davis       

Contact No: 01484 609818                               

Email:   head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk   

or office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk               

mailto:head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk
mailto:office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bagshaw Museum Visit 

We break up for half term on Friday 18th February and return to school 

Monday 28th February. 

Crisp Packet Recycling Scheme – message from TerraCycle UK:                                                                          

We cannot thank you enough for your dedication and support over the past three years. When we launched 

The Crisp Packet Recycling Scheme with Walkers in December 2018, there was no nationwide solution for 

recycling flexible plastics, such as crisp packets. Thousands of you immediately embraced the scheme and 

demonstrated just how much people wanted to recycle their packets! With your help, we have collected 

millions and given them a second life, turning crisp packets into new products like outdoor furniture and 

playgrounds. Not only this, but your actions have helped change the way others think about recycling.   Over the 

past year, more and more flexible plastic recycling points have been established at supermarket locations 

nationwide, creating a network of more than 3,500 collection points today. This means crisp packets can now be 

dropped off for recycling, along with all other types of flexible plastic, at any of these locations. In light of this 

progress, and after careful consideration, The Crisp Packet Recycling Scheme will close this April.                                                                                    

The last day school can accept empty crisp packets for recycling is 18th March.  

Please tell friends and family that we cannot accept them after this date. 

 
This week our KS2 children visited Bagshaw Museum to enhance their learning about Ancient Egypt.  The 

children very much enjoyed their visit taking part in workshops and activities which included dressing like 

an Egyptian, designing a cartouche and investigating the Kingdom of Osiris.  

   


